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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
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An obvious candidate for Landmarking and vitally important based on what has preceded it.  I
trust the research has been thorough.  It remains to act.  Thank you for continuing to do the
hard work of preservation.

Ted Stone
Board Member, Preservation Kentucky 
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